
Applications for craft show being taken

Written by Information submitted
Thursday, July 18, 2013 11:49 PM - 

Information submitted

  

  

The Friends of the Putnam County District Library in Ottawa are now accepting applications for
the upcoming 6th Annual Autumn Harvest of Crafts Show. This will be held from 9 a.m.-3 p.m.
Oct. 26 at Ottawa-Glandorf High School, 630 Glendale Ave., Ottawa.

  

For more information e-mail friendscraftshow@yahoo.com. Or phone Judy at 419-659-5478.
Proceeds benefit all locations of the Putnam County District Library.
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